
 

 
July 31, 2019 

In the context of providing clarifications for the process RFQ/UNDP/HAI/19.58, 
please find below the answers to the various questions from potentials bidders:    

 
1- Regarding the geolocation of the sites designated to shelter the 12 

sirens, in the file called Siren Location there are two (2) documents 
provided one is called "Tableau de localisation des sirènes" and the 
other " Emplacement des Sirènes " . While comparing the two we 
realized that the last five (5) locations (Chambellan, Corail, Les Irois, 
Moron, Pestel) have different positioning, would you please let us know 
which one of the two should we take into consideration?     

 
Response: Indeed, in the first part of the document "Tableau de 
localisation des sirènes" GPS coordinates are given in degree minute 
second, while in the second part of the document "Emplacement des 
sirènes" the GPS coordinates for some locations (like Moron, Chambellan, 
Corail, Les Irois, Pestel) are in decimal degree. There is no error in the 
positions, but to avoid any confusion please consider the GPS coordinates 
of the "Tableau de localisation des sirènes" which are all in degree minute 
seconds. 

 
 
 

Procurement Unit hopes to receive your bid (technical and financial offer) on 
Wednesday, August 7, 2019 by 16:30 (Haiti time). 

 


